
Maths 
 

This half term we are looking at  
Written methods of multiplication 
and division followed by a lengthy 
unit on  Decimals and Percentages. 

 
 

You can use the TT  
Rockstars and Mathletics   
websites to improve  
understanding of things we learn 
in class. 

English 
Our writing this half-term will be 
based on The Fantastic Flying 
Books of Mr Morris Lessmore. We 
will be  focusing on  fiction and non 
use our knowledge of descriptive 
writing to help us write a new chapter 
for the story.. 
 
 
 

Science 
This term, we will be studying a 
range of topics including: 
Þ Age-related changes in hu-

mans  
Þ Life Cycles of Mammals, In-

sects, Amphibians and Birds 
Þ Fossils 
Þ Properties and uses of materi-

als 
Þ Fair testing 
Þ Forces 
Þ Light 

RE 
Our focus this half term is on  
‘Hardship and Suffering’, es-
pecially in reference to 
Christianity and Easter. 

COMPUTING 
This term we will be game 
designers and use our compu-
ting skills to 
create our own 
game.  

GEOGRAPHY  
WE Will lEARn AbOut nORtH 
AmERicA its fEAtuREs. 
 

Design and technology 
 

This half term we will be looking 
at frame structures and how we 
can use these to create our own 

kites.  

Music 
We will be learning songs and 
creating accompaniments 
based around our communi-
ty.  

PE  
 
B5 have PE on a Tuesday 
and Wednesday. 
 
J5 have PE on a Wednes-
day and Thursday. 
 
This half-term we will practising our roundersÕ 
skills and improving our fitness and imagination 
when learning about Skip 2 the beat.  
 
Please ensure your child comes to school in their 
PE kit on these days. 
 
No earrings are permitted to be worn in lessons.  
Please ensure that if children cannot remove ear-
rings independently, then they should let an adult 
take them out before school on PE days. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Every week, your child has spellings to learn. Spelling test will be on a Tuesday for both classes. 
Children should be reading regularly (e.g. 10 minutes, five Ɵmes weekly with a brief comment in 

the reading diary each Ɵme).  The changing of reading books is now the responsibility of each 
pupil.   

 
A piece of Maths and Reading homework is set on the MathleƟcs and Reading Eggs, and occasion-

ally there may also be addiƟonal tasks set, linked to other subjects. 
A piece of WriƟng homework will be set weekly and will need to be completed neatly and re-

turned by Thursday morning. 
 

 
FRENCH 
This term we will be 
learning about ’’The 
Beach’.  We will continue 
to recap on prior learning 
too. 

History  
We will learn about the life of 
children during World War 2. We  
will look at various aspects of life 
including  the outbreak of war, 
evacuation and 
rationing. 


